
From:   Achim Soelter   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   October 17, 2013

Subject:   FCC File No. 0101-EX-ML-2013
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Dear Mr. Ghaffari,

I have been corresponding with Mr. Khoat Nguyen of the FAA to obtain the NGT numbers you requested
last month. Unfortunately, he was on vacation for a time and then, after he returned, the government
shutdown occurred, so this is the first time I have been able to get back to you.

Mr. Nguyen's reply to my request was as follows:
     &quot;FCC has already approved two licenses operating at 15 kW with different
     frequencies, valid through September 30, 2015:
             NG 147700 / M1081, and NG 147702 / M1198
     Khoat Nguyen
     425-227-1172 (O)
     425-999-0135 (C)&quot;

Do you still need the NGT numbers? If so, do you have any recommendations as to how I can get Mr.
Nguyen to understand why I am requesting them? Also, what is the status of our license for 962 MHz?

Thank you for your help.

Mark Walker
Moog NavAids


